
Purchases from Governments and State-Owned Enterprises for the year 2022 

As a strong supporter of transparency, Equinor is disclosing aggregate first purchases from 

Governments and State-Owned Enterprises or appointed third party of these. The disclosure is done 

in accordance with reporting guidelines developed and maintained by the Extractive Industries 

Transparency Initiative (EITI) and can be found here: Reporting guidelines for companies buying oil, 

gas and minerals from governments | EITI 

During 2022 no companies in the Equinor group bought crude oil, oil products, LNG, natural gas or 

other products which fall under the disclosure guidelines. 

https://eiti.org/guidance-notes/reporting-guidelines-companies-buying-oil-gas-and-minerals-governments
https://eiti.org/guidance-notes/reporting-guidelines-companies-buying-oil-gas-and-minerals-governments

